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Friday 5th January 2024

Newsletter

Dear mum, dad, carer,
We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and we are looking forward to seeing all our children and families next week.

Term dates.
Term 3 - from 8.30am Tuesday 9th January to 3pm Friday 9th February 2024.

Little Oak Pre-school Coffee Morning
Monday 8th January 10 to 11am
All parent's and carer's are invited to join us for a Coffee Morning before pre-school re-opens on Tuesday - an opportunity for parents to mix and children to familiarise themselves with the building following the christmas holidays.  There will be a play area for pre-school children.  Rachael will be available to talk about funding and our Locality Worker Amy will also attend.  All staff will be available for any concerns or requests for support in the new year.
New parents collecting their children from the "stay and play" are also invited to stay.

Thank you.
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Little Oak Pre-school (Witney) Ltd

50a Holford Road
Witney
0OX28 5NG

Tel: 01993 775940
Email: littleoakpreschool@aol.com

www litleoakpreschoolwitney.com




